
Save the Date! 

Dear Valued Client, 

We are excited to announce our upcoming Corporate Gala, an evening dedicated 
to celebrating our partnership and accomplishments. Please mark your calendar 
for the following date: 

Friday, June 15, 2024 

The event will be held at the Grand Ballroom, City Hotel, and will commence at 
7:00 PM. 

Further details will follow soon, but we wanted to ensure you have this date 
reserved. We look forward to celebrating with you! 

Warm regards, 
[Your Company Name] 


